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prevention of incidents of genocide and mass atrocity. The certificate proposal was unanimously 
approved.  
 
The next proposal was for a dual degree program in MPA/MS Systems Science. The proposal for a 
dual degree allows students to complete both master’s degree programs in 2 ½ years, including one 
summer semester. The program was unanimously approved.  
 
Strategic Planning Committee This committee has not met.  
 
Clark Advisory Committee This committee has not met.   
 

V.    NEW BUSINESS 
Under new business, Dean Tarhule, outlined a number of items he would like to work on during this 
academic year. These include, increasing graduate student enrollments, new degree programs, time-


